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GRO-C 

11/10/09 

Dear Dr. Yee 
I am writing say that after considerable thought I have decided to transfer my 
liver care care to the Royal London under Professor Graham Foster. 
As you know Professor Foster has taken a considerable interest in my 
Hepatitis C and I now feel that it has reached the point where it makes more 
sense for him to oversee all aspects of my liver and Hep C treatments. I 
know that this may mean that I might need any possible future surgery at the 
Free and would always be pleased to do so should this be the case. 

Both me and my family thank you and Dr. Patch for the care you have given 
me over the years. In the light of this, I have cancelled the endoscopy that 
you had suggested for me and should Professor Foster decide that this Is 
required, it can be arranged at the Royal London I believe. 

Thank you again. 

Kind regards, 

GRO-C 

Dick - Hirsch ' 
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